
 

 

Communiqué 

‘Banking Your Future Challenge’ and ‘Banking Your Future Art Competition’ 

Extension of Date of Submission 

 

The Bank of Mauritius (the Bank) is pleased to announce that the deadline for the 

submission of the reports and artworks in respect of the ‘Banking Your Future Challenge’ 

and the ‘Banking Your Future Art Competition’ launched on 25 July 2014 and                          

6 August 2014, respectively, has been extended to 31 December 2014.   

 

Participants are kindly requested to submit their works in a sealed envelope or 

wrapping, and to clearly mark on the envelope or wrapping, either ‘Banking Your Future 

Challenge’ or ‘Banking Your Future Art Competition’, as applicable.   

 

The rules for participating in the ‘Banking Your Future Challenge’ and the 

‘Banking Your Future Art Competition’ are available at the reception desk, Bank of 

Mauritius Tower, Royal Street, Port-Louis, or can be downloaded from the Bank’s website at 

https://www.bom.mu 

   

Young people of Mauritius, your voice matters. The future belongs to you! 
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